LIST OF characters FOR THE HOST
Expansion pack #2

12 optional (6 female, 2 either, 4 male) can be played in any combination
The costume suggestions are only suggestions – they can wear any costume they wish and simply wear their name tag.

CINDY LOU
SCHWARTZ
Aspiring Actress

Optional character
female

POINSETTIA
SNOW
Candy Maker,
Furkus Fudge

Optional character
female

YULE
JACK

Business Owner,
Got Any Lights, Inc.
Optional character

Cindy Lou Schwartz is a talented young lady who grew up in
the holiday-inspired town of Holly Hills. She has a good heart,
but naivety is her downfall. Unfortunately, those closest to her
often take advantage of her. She recently landed her first
acting gig as Rudolph in the live production of Rudolph that is
set to air on Christmas Eve on RBC TV.
Poinsettia Snow is the young baker and counter assistant for
Furkus Fudge. She was a hardworking employee until Scut
Furkus, her mother’s old high school bully, inherited the place
from his/her grandfather – Old Man Furkus. Poinsettia does
anything she can to sabotage the candy store behind Scut’s
back – she is all about revenge.

Yule Jack is the owner of Got Any Lights, Inc. – a Christmas
light and landscaping company in Holly Hills. Yule lights up
Holly Hills for the holidays and is great at what he does, but he
is entirely accident prone, so stay clear of this light designer!

Tacky sweater.

Tacky sweater.
Candy samples as
optional
accessories.

Tacky sweater.

male

CAROL
TANNEN

Kiosk Entrepreneur
Optional character
female

GLORIA
BLITZEN

Store Manager,
Nogstrum’s
Department Store
Optional character

Carol Tannen is the annoying kiosk entrepreneur. Carol will
pop up a kiosk at any event in town and harass anybody who
dares to walk by. If you pass Carol’s Kiosk – you’re going to be
pressured into buying something! She sells anything from
eggnog to picture frames!
Gloria Blitzen is the lackadaisical store manager for
Nogstrum’s Department Store. She plays the nice girl and
allows the employees of the store to get away with
murder…quite literally. Old-timers of the store say that she
hasn’t always been that way – something must have happened
recently to cause Gloria’s change of management style.

Tacky sweater.

Tacky sweater.

female

MAGI
GOLDEN

Fashion Designer
Optional character
male

Magi Golden is the gifted fashion designer from New York City.
With childhood roots in Holly Hills, he will be in town for the
holidays. Magi suffers from extreme paranoia and tends to
think everybody is out to get him. He can be quite taxing to be
around for too long.

Trendy tacky
sweater with hair
slicked back and
designer
eyeglasses
(optional).

JOY
TINSEL

Manager, Holly Hills
Galleria
Optional character

Joy Tinsel is the manager for the Holly Hills Galleria. Joy is
overwhelmed this holiday season with all of the problems that
keep striking the mall, but she seems to be keeping it together
on the surface. However, those closest to her say she’s about
to snap.

Tacky sweater.
For fun, use eye
shadow and make
dark circles under
your eyes and
tatter your hair.

Balthazar Potter is the spunky counter clerk for Cousin Eddie’s
Cookies. He’s a large reason why Cousin Eddie’s has so many
regular customers – he is extremely friendly to everybody that
walks through the door and gives top notch customer service.

Tacky sweater.

female

BALTHASAR
POTTER
Counter Clerk,
Cousin Eddie’s
Cookies

Optional character
male

PAT
PARTRIDGE
Petting Zoo Owner
Optional character
either

JUDE
WINTERS
Caterer

Optional character
either

NATALIE
DICKENS

Housekeeper,
Snowflake Manor
Optional character

Pat Partridge is the eccentric petting zoo owner. Pat’s zoo
makes the rounds at the Christmas events in Holly Hills.
Currently, the zoo resides in the parking lot of the Holly Hills
Galleria. Pat’s animals are well taken care of and include
penguins, reindeer, a camel, and two turtle doves.

Tacky sweater.

Jude Winters owns the largest catering company in Holly Hills
– Jude’s Food. During the holiday season, Jude usually works
from dusk until dawn and doesn’t have time for drama. Jude’s
appointment book is typically booked for the holidays—
however, it seems as though lately, Jude has been sabotaged.

Tacky sweater.

Natalie Dickens is the housekeeper at the Snowflake Manor.
She is no-nonsense and takes it entirely personal when the
guests of the manor make a mess. Natalie will be the first one
to yell at you for leaving trash behind or not picking up after
yourself.

Tacky sweater.
Cleaning supplies
as optional props.

female

GEORGE
BAILEY

Santa Claus, Holly
Hills Galleria
Optional character
male

George Bailey was hired to play the role of Santa Claus in
Santa’s Workshop of the Holly Hills Galleria. After he was
hired, he changed his appearance to look like an alternative
Santa Claus with a 12” Mohawk, face piercings, temporary face
tattoos, and dark makeup. He also encouraged his elves to do
the same. This year, Santa’s Workshop looks more like
Nightmare Before Christmas.
This player can be expanded up to 15 members of the Holly Hills
Galleria Elves. You will need to download the file labeled
Georges Elves and make a copy for each player on the team.

Tacky sweater.
Wear anything
punk/alternative in
addition to your
Santa suit/elf
costume.

For more information about your game, head over to
https://yourmysteryparty.com/tackymurder

